
Westborough Readies for ‘16 Festival of Lights
For the second year in a row, the Westborough Economic Development Committee is partnering with the town’s Recreation Department to host a Holiday Stroll on November 27, the Sunday of Thanksgiving weekend. That evening, the Rotary Club of Westborough will also sponsor its annual Festival of Lights, which has become a favorite for the town’s families and a beloved way to start the holiday season. For many years, the club has, as a service project, provided funding for the lights to be lit up in the trees in the downtown area.


Shown: A float sponsored by Uhlman’s Ice Cream rides by the rotary in downtown Westborough during the 2015 parade. 
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READ MORE

http://www.communityadvocate.com/2016/11/02/plans-now-being-made-for-westboroughs-holiday-stroll-and-festival-of-lights/



